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Nestled between Key West 
Harbor and Mallory Square, 
Ocean Key Resort & Spa 
is a premiere oceanfront 

property located in the heart of Key 
West. Overlooking the pristine waters 
where the Gulf of Mexico meets the 
Atlantic Ocean, the resort embodies 
the charm, energy and eclectic vibe of 
Key West, while offering the perfect 
balance of excitement, relaxation and 
comfort with luxurious accommoda-
tions, warm breezes and breathtaking 
views that inspire and energize.

Along the town’s quaint streets, color-
ful 19th century clapboard houses 
align with palm trees and bicycles are 
the preferred mode of transporta-
tion. Within such close proximity to 
the surrounding beaches, snorkeling, 
scuba diving, fishing, boating and 
watersports are a way of life around 
the island. Visitors can indulge in a di-
verse number of restaurants and bars 
— always stocked with fresh seafood 

— and experience a memorable stay 
with Ocean Key Resort. Once guests 
arrive, they will quickly fall into the 
Key West state of mind.

Boasting its 100 deluxe rooms and 
suites, living and dining areas, over-
sized Jacuzzis and balcony views, 
Ocean Key Resort invites guests to 
enjoy luxury with a twist — where 
island luxury meets barefoot elegance 
— creating the perfect setting for an 
authentic Key West experience. Each 
elegant room is bright and spacious, 
illuminated with hand painted ar-
moires, delightful furnishings and is-
land-style art that reveals the energy 
and colors of the destination it serves. 
As the pinnacle of paradise in Key 
West, the resort features a one-of-
a-kind, 1,200 square foot oceanfront 
penthouse suite that offers unparal-
leled views from the resort’s top floor.

Ocean Key’s on-property luxurious 
spa, SpaTerre, encourages guests 

to indulge in treatments that com-
bine Eastern wellness practices with 
indigenous oils and herbs, with menu 
items and treatments derived from 
exotic lands like Bali and Thailand. All 
the day spa treatments and packages 
are designed to rejuvenate and renew 
with healing properties of flowers and 
spices that are used liberally to en-
hance each spa massage experience. 
From signature pedicures to lavish 
ritual massages, guests can relax and 
refresh in a true tropical and natural 
setting.

Although the resort offers guests a 
variety of dining scenes, each brings 
the same signature Key West flair 
that blends Cuban flavors and locally 
sourced seafood and produce. For a 
casually-elegant culinary experience, 
Ocean Key features Hot Tin Roof — a 

AAA Four-Diamond Award restau-
rant acknowledged for its fresh fare 
and unparalleled ambiance — offers 
unprecedented waterfront dining and 
tropical drinks accompanied by spec-
tacular sunsets overlooking the Key 
West Harbor.

The revitalized LIQUID poolside bar 
and lounge brings a fresh, vibrant 
look through its furnishings, friendly 
service and culinary delights. Guests 
can indulgen in island cocktails, lunch 
menu and treats like fruit-infused 
waters, frozen fruit skewers and com-
plimentary frozen towels to insure a 
flawless waterfront retreat. The lively 
Sunset Pier is a daily hotspot that 
combines Caribbean delights with the 
high energy of music and dancing — 
encouraging guests to let loose and 
enjoy the best seat in the house as the 
sun sets along the water.

As a premiere party and social venue, 
Ocean Key Resort extends an invi-
tation to host a meeting, social or 
private event for business and wed-
dings alike. With 870 square-feet of 
indoor and outdoor meeting space 
and 5,400 square-feet of wedding fa-
cilities, the resort is the perfect place 
to make unforgettable moments. The 
resort’s professional staff is dedicated 
to providing exceptional service and 
planning so guests can relax and fully 
enjoy the time spent at Ocean Key.

Ocean Key Resort & Spa encourages 
guests to recharge, unwind and re-
connect while taking in the sights and 
sounds of what Key West has to offer.

Ocean Key Resort & Spa
0 Duval Street, Key West, FL 33040
Reservations: (800) 328-9815
www.oceankey.com
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